






















































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































10.

Minutes
COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMISSION
Thursday, June 25, 2020

COMMISSIONER COMMENTS

A.

Commissioner A. Rodriguez would like to thank the Community Services
Staff for all the Facebook posts which is keeping everyone informed in a
safe manner.

Commissioner Brandt commented that the presentation by Chilingerian
was great! One area of concern is the road by Citizens Park. This is a very
busy area that needs a safer approach addressed

Commissioner Ito thanked the Community Services staff for their hard
work on keeping everyone informed during these times.

Commissioner Penner mentioned this is a historic time we are currently
living in. This past Saturday a group of individuals from the Parks and
Recreation Foundation met at Main Street Café where they discussed the
best location to place a memorial for Dale Melville. Penner also
congratulated Kayla Cheney on becoming a new mom.

ADJOURNMENT
As there was no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30

p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Kay({bheney, Adnu/mslrafwe A\smstant

Stepheh Penner, Chairperson

Sa;a’h Retd Cﬁﬁmumty Services Director
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